
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Tuesday 15th May 2018 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Next week- May 21st – 25th it’s Walk to School Week! 
 
Walk to School Week is a national scheme to encourage children to be healthier. 
Every day children who have walked to school will get a point and the class with the 
most points at the end of the week will get a reward. Over the week the children will 
learn about why walking is good for us and how much fun it can be too. 
 
We want to encourage as many of you as possible to leave your cars and walk, cycle 
or scoot but we understand that it isn’t always possible. If you can’t walk to school 
you could park further away and walk or the children can walk 3 times round the 
playground, seen by a teacher, to get their mark. Mrs Lowings will walk with the 
children who catch the bus and breakfast club will walk with those children.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 
L Barbuti 
Acting Head of School 


